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6th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,   
 
As you are aware, year 11 is a very important time in your child’s schooling. One of the reasons that it is 
important is because your child has to make important plans with regard to what they intend to do once 
they receive their GCSE results.  
 
On Tuesday 17th October, we have invited a number of local colleges and businesses to come into school 
so that you and your child can come along to speak to college staff and students, and even apply to college 
whilst they are there. The evening will start at 5pm and will last until approximately 7pm. This event will take 
place in the small sports hall. 
 
The businesses in attendance will be able to advise your child on different progression routes and careers 
within their company. Many businesses offer apprenticeships, whereby your child could have their 
education paid for whilst working and earning a wage. 
 
I hope that you will be able to join us for this event and look forward to seeing you on the night.  
 
Also, throughout this year the school website will be constantly updated with key information relating to 
college open evenings. It is suggested that you attend these events to get a feel for the colleges and to 
ensure that you and your child are able to make informed decisions.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mrs L Field  
Head of Careers   
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